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“MAY YOUR SCRUBS BE COMFY, YOUR COFFEE BE STRONG, 

AND YOUR MONDAY BE SHORT.”  -MEDELITA 

 Salvation Army Food Drive 
 WHEN: NOVEMBER 15th – DECEMBER 15th 

 WHERE: Donation bins are located in the 

ECPI Library  

 WHAT TO DONATE: Non-parishable food 

items, canned goods, cereal, rice, pasta, shelf-

stable milk, granola bars, bottled water, 

shampoo and conditioner, soap, toothpaste, 

toothbrushes, dental floss, deodorant, razors, 

hand lotion, wash cloths and towels, hair 

brush, comb, flip-flops, hand sanitizer, body 

spray, hair clips, shaving cream, nail clippers, 

coloring books, crayons, stuffed animals, 

blankets, baby wipes, diapers, baby wash and 

baby formula bottles!  

Halloween Costume Contest Winners! 
Congratulations to the winners of the Halloween 

Costume Contest! The winners were: Hundred 

Acre Woods, T-Rex Skeleton, and Ted! Thank you 

to everyone for participating.   
 

 October/November2018 

 ECPI FOOD DRIVE 
11/15/18-12/15/18 
 
 
THANKSGIVING BREAK  

11/22/18-11/25/18 
 

 WINTER BREAK  
12/23/18-1/1/19 
(Seniors, no 

practicum shifts 
are allowed  

during this time) 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who made it out to the 
Heart Walk on November 3rd with Orlando 
Health! It was a huge success! 

 

 
 


